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iiir!!!I UNITED STATES 
~ POST.IlL SERVICE 

March 14, 2013 

The Honorable Ruben Diaz, Jr. 
Bronx Borough President 
851 Grand Concourse 
Bronx, NY 10451 

Dear President Diaz: 

CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

A public meeting was held on February 6, 2013 regarding the United States Postal Service's ('Postal 
Service") plans to relocate the retail services located at 558 Grand Concourse, Bronx, New York. 

Upon further assessment and review, the Postal Service has made a detarmination to proceed with 
the relocation of retail services. In the near future, we plan to advertise lor an existing building in 
which to relocate the post office. Plans also include marketing the sale of the property. 

Your office and any member of the community may appeal this decision within thirty days of the date 
of this letter to the Vice President, Facilities. Such requests for appeal must be in writing, identify the 
post office by name or location, identify the decision objected to, and state the reason for the 
Objection. The request should be directed to Vice President, Facilities, and addressed as follows: 

VICe President, Facilities 
Faciiities Implementation 
2 Congress Street, Room 8 
Milford, MA 01757 

Sincerely, 

st 

CF: Mayor Bloomberg 

2 Congress Street, Room 8 
Milford, M.A 01757 


